
Good morning, 
Here is our news for Friday, Dec. 14th 

 
Don’t forget to buy your tickets to the All grades Social on Monday.  We are only selling tickets 
today.  You will not be able to purchase a ticket on Monday.  Thank you to everyone who participated 
in Spirit Week! 
 
There is a Yearbook Club meeting on Monday from 2:50-4:00 for the Communications and 
Photographers committees. Make sure to have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity bus during 
your lunch. 
 
Have you found Shelfie this week?  Turn in your ticket by the end of the day today to be entered into the 
prize drawing.  
 
Because of the all school dance there will not be Study Hall on Monday. 
 
First period teachers please pass out the beads courtesy of ASB!  Send all extras to Mrs. Walsh in room 
411 immediately.  
 

Today is thank-a-teacher-day.  Make a point of thanking your teachers for their 

hard work preparing and explaining your lessons, grading your papers, and 

encouraging you to be your best.  And teachers – take a moment to tell your 

students about a special teacher that made a positive difference in your life.  
 

Strengthen your character with an attitude of gratitude. 
 
Remember Gateway, guard your character! 
 


